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Annex E

Response from Energy Watch

Email from energywatch received on Friday 29 February 2008 10:31

Joanne

Unfortunately | will not be in possession of the research findings by 13th March. They are not expected until a week or so later.

| 'am in the process of putting together some industry information for Mick that | mentioned earlier this week and if there are any issues
around pricing in that perhaps we can salvage something.

| will get back to you/Mick later today. Let me know if you still want me to attend on 13th just to say what the research will cover and
what we hope to find etc.

Regards

Wendy
Wendy Davies, Director, energywatch Wales
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